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Craig Lader is a senior transportation planner for the South Western Regional Planning Agency, which 

represents eight municipalities in the Southwestern most corner of Connecticut, including the cities of 

Stamford and Norwalk. Since joining SWRPA in 2006, Craig has concentrated on long-range 

transportation planning, and has served as project manager for the Route 7 Transportation & Land Use 

Study, the Greenwich/Norwalk Bus Rapid Transit Study, and the Coastal Corridor Bus Study. Craig 

graduated from Columbia Universityin 2006 with a Masters Degree in Urban Planning. Craig also has a 

background in accounting, and worked in the financial services sector for eight years before pursuing his 

transportation planning interests.” 


